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Marten Falls First Nation 

MEMO 

To: All MFFN Community Members 

From: MFFN Chief and Council 

Date: Sept. 4, 2025 

Subject: Announcement – Appointment of General Manager, Marten Falls Economic 

Development Corporation 

Marten Falls First Nation is proud to announce the hiring of Wes Bova as the General Manager 

of the Marten Falls Economic Development Corporation, effective September 1, 2025. 

Wes is a member of the Mohawks of Akwesasne and brings a wealth of experience working 

extensively with First Nations in his former capacity at Matawa, where he served as Manager of 

Technical Services and Advisory Engineer. He has a strong background in supporting 

community development and infrastructure planning, and we are confident his expertise will 

strengthen our Nation’s capacity. 

As General Manager, Wes will focus on building technical capacity for Marten Falls projects. 

This includes supporting new construction initiatives, managing MFFN interests in our current 

business partnerships, and creating new business opportunities. His leadership will help ensure 

that our Nation is well-positioned to advance its development priorities. 

This appointment is part of our broader vision and commitment to implementing our Nation’s 

strategic plan. Through strong leadership and targeted capacity-building, we aim to enable 

sustainable community growth and create new economic development opportunities for all 

members of Marten Falls First Nation. 

We invite all community members to join us in welcoming Wes to his new role. Together, we 

look forward to the positive impact his contributions will bring to our Nation’s future. 

Sincerely, 

Chief and Council 

Marten Falls First Nation 

 


